
HANDSWORTH
NEWS

BRANCHING OUT, GROWING TALL
HAND IN HAND, ONE AND ALL

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends, 

I hope you all had an enjoyable long weekend!  We have had a 
fantastic week.  The children all looked so smart on Wednesday for their 
class photos, we were pleased to be able to take the individual 
photographs that had been missed earlier in the year too.

Thank you for continuing to follow the guidelines during school drop off 
and pick up.  It is so important.  The government guidelines for schools 
are still as they were during the peak, so although we see restrictions 
lifting elsewhere, it is vital we remain alert and cautious.  We are currently 
looking at what has worked well for the children over the last 12 months.  
We are determined to learn from this pandemic and are currently 
reviewing how we can adapt and adjust to take the positives in to next 
academic year.  As always, please feel free to share any feedback with 
us.  We want to work with you in ensuring we do the best for our children 
and community.  

On July 9th, you will receive your child’s school report.  These will be 
available via our school website and you will be able to comment on the 
report.  You will also be able to arrange to meet or have a telephone 
consultation with your child's teacher if you wish to discuss anything 
further.  Please remember you are able to contact the school office if 
you would like to discuss anything with your child’s teacher, staff will give 
you a call or arrange a meeting if needed.  Likewise, remember you can 
always come and see me if there is anything you would like to discuss.

Wishing you all an enjoyable weekend, 
Mrs Nairne.  

A reminder we 
are still collecting 
old batteries.  
You can see the 
collection box 
inside the foyer to 
the left of the 
door.  Thank you. 
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TOBY 1IL

EYFS KS2KS1

PENNY RAO

JONAS 1MJSUSANNA RHH

ANNA 2KC

JAMES B 2MW

ALAIA 3FB

AZAAN 3LB

SHUAYB 4BD

AMELIA 4SN

SOPHIA 5TC

ZAINAB 5JG

JOEL 6RT

MILES 6SM

WB: 10TH MAY

The purpose of Star of the Week  is for us to have the 
opportunity to celebrate every child in our community 
specifically. We encourage everyone to celebrate what is 
wonderful about that child. Children do not need to do 
anything to earn Star of the Week – each child deserves it and 
they will each get a turn.

If your child is Star of the Week we encourage you to ask them 
to repeat to you some of the positive statements their 
classmates and teachers make about them and add your 
own! 


